[image: Image result for cartoon oak leaf][image: Image result for cartoon oak leaf][image: Image result for cartoon oak leaf][image: Image result for cartoon oak leaf]

Early Years Foundation Stage
Newsletter 26/11/2018




Dear Parents, 


Mrs Jackson and I are on a course on Monday and Tuesday this week but the children have got a lovely couple of days planned with Mrs Read and Mrs Hilton. 

This week the children will carry out a range of different experiments. They will observe what happens when they mix colours and add texture to the paint using a range of different materials. They will also sort materials according to whether they can be bent or shaped. 

The children have made predictions about what they think the text  ‘I’m Going to Eat This Ant’ will be about and will design their own story pathways based on their predictions. They will look at adding labels to their drawings. 

The children will continue to rehearse ‘The Snowman at Sunset.’ They are working so hard and can’t wait to share their performance with you. If your child has been given a script please can they practise their lines at home with you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are still in need of boxes (the bigger the better) to be added to our deconstructed role play area if you have any you do not require please bring them into school. 

We have tea towels still available to buy and they would a make an ideal Christmas present for friends and relatives. They are £4 each or three for £10. All the money raised will go towards developing our outdoor area. 

Please continue to upload observations of your child onto Tapestry. The Early Years Foundation Stage seeks to provide partnership working between practitioners and with parents. Your contributions to your child’s learning journey are just as important and valuable as the ones that are included from school. Please contribute to your child’s profile as much as possible.


Thank you for all your support, 

Miss Smith, Mrs Jackson and Miss Smith
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